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Meeting was called to order by President Dave Niederer at 1:00. 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

Moment of Silence for Ken Dolby, all POW/MIA’s, and for everybody who served in the 

Armed Forces past and present. 

Secretary’s report was given by Jim Ottman. 

Treasurers report by Lee Meyer.  Chili Feed Pancake Breakfast was a big success. 

Thank you to everyone for working hard both days. 

The University of River Falls is looking for a speaker to talk about his or her military 

service.  This will take place on Friday, November 10th, at their Veteran’s Day Program.  

If interested let Gayle know. 

The New Richmond Middle School will be having their Veteran’s Day Program on Friday 

November 10th.  We will be taking the helicopter.  The Program starts at 8:00 am with 

classroom discussion to follow. 

We received information on the Dairyland Outdoor Veteran’s Retreat near Dairyland, 

Wisconsin. If interested in donating to their cause or taking part in their activities visit 

their website at DOVR.org. 

The Chapter approved $100 for Bob Drallmeier for all his help with our helicopter. Bob 

was a Huey Crew Chief in the1980’s.  He and his wife made the set covers for our front 

seats, he stenciled the aircraft after our last paint job, he painted the floor of the aircraft, 

and is currently repairing the sound proofing. 

The Chapter approved $100 for each of the CVSO’s from Pierce County, St. Croix 

County, and Polk County for their Veteran’s Fund as a Christmas Gift from Chapter 331. 

Next meeting will be November 11th, 1:00 at Boardman Bypass. 

After the meeting on October 14th we held a Memorial Service for Ken Dolby. 

Jim Ottman 

Secretary 


